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31 December 2020 

 

Coronavirus Update #41 

 

Important Update regarding visitation arrangements. 

 

Dear Residents, Family and Friends of Maroba, 

Further to our update yesterday, with the rapid escalation of Covid cases in NSW today and for 
the safety and wellbeing of our residents and the Maroba Community, we have made the 
difficult decision to take further steps in restricting visitors to Maroba and cancelling resident 
social leave.    Visiting for exceptional circumstances will continue by appointment and residents 
urgent medical appointments we be facilitated.   
 

Maroba do not make these decisions lightly.  We understand these restrictions are difficult, 

however protecting your loved one is paramount.   Thank you once again for your co-operation 

and support, as I know you appreciate that the health and safety of all those in our community 

is our utmost priority. 

We will continue to assess the Covid NSW situation each day and make adjustments to these 

arrangements as we can.   

Keep up to date with the latest NSW news https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/covid-

19/Pages/racf-latest-advice.aspx 

Please remain vigilant and remember to practice good hand hygiene, social distancing and wear 

a mask if social distancing is not possible.   

Please do not hesitate to contact Reception on (02) 4935 0300 or email 

enquiries@maroba.com.au to have your question answered by the most appropriate staff 

member. 

Stay safe everyone. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Tracy Walker 

General Manager Operations 
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